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What can Corporate Parents do to support Children in care Councils?  
Messages from the Taking it to the Next Level events 2013-2014 
 
  
  

 Be approachable. The people who make decisions need to be visible and available. 

 Be realistic. 

 Stick to your word. 

 Make sure when something is promised it happens. 

 Employ good staff. 

 Turn up to meetings. 

 Show children in care that they matter. 

 Be emotionally supportive.  

 Make positive things happen by attending, listening, acting and championing our issues. 

 Support young people with their aspirations.  

  Work together with children in care councils. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Also see 
 
Top ten tips for corporate parents by A National Voice 
http://ncb.org.uk/media/799845/top_tips_for_corporate_parents.pdf 
 

NCB resources for corporate parents 
http://www.ncb.org.uk/corporate-parenting 
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